
         

 

July 17, 2023  
 
 
 
Mr. Sandre Swanson, Candidate 
Senate District 7  
40 Harrison Street, #153 
Oakland, CA 94607 
 
 
Dear Mr. Swanson: 
 
On behalf of the California School Employees Association (CSEA), AFL-CIO, 
it is my pleasure to inform you that your candidacy for election to the 
California State Senate has been endorsed by this statewide organization. 
 
CSEA’s endorsement is based upon your support for public education and labor 
issues of importance to classified employees. Once elected, we will continue to 
work with you to find practical, equitable solutions to issues of mutual concern. 
 
As you know, CSEA represents approximately 254,000 classified employees in 
California’s public school and community college systems. Our dedicated 
members serve public education as instructional aides, peace officers, 
secretaries, groundskeepers, food service, transportation, and maintenance 
personnel as well as in other important classifications. As equal partners in 
California’s vast public education system, the contributions of classified 
employees are immeasurable. 
 
Our Board of Directors and Political Action for Classified Employees (PACE) 
Committee join me in sending you the best wishes of CSEA for success in your 
campaign. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David Schapira 
Governmental Relations Director 
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